NEIGHBOURHOOD WEEK FUND APPLICATIONS

The Acting Community Engagement Adviser presented to the Board applications for Neighbourhood
Week funding.

The Board resolved to fund the tabled applications up to $100 per event, and if any additional funds
were required they be provided from the Board’'s 2006/07 Discretionary funds.
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